
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/13/2017 10:22:55 AM
Subject: FW: Governor Campaign ~ Website email from David Kuhn

Danny, This email needs to be forwarded to the Campaign.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: dfkuhn@live.com [mailto:dfkuhn@live.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 10:16 AM
 
Subject: Governor Campaign ~ Website email from David Kuhn
 
I have heard many good things about you and your efforts to run for Governor. There are a couple of things I 
need to know about any candidate running in this race for Governor. First would you work to get the recently 
imposed Gas Tax repealed? Secondly are you be will to mount an effort to reduce or even better eliminate the 
corruption in State Government such as the Infrastructure Bank and Hugh Leatherman as well as others who 
look out only for there own interests and the interests of all?
 

David Kuhn
 
439 Bollweevil Way
 
Wellford, SC 29385
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